
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CHESTERBROOK ACADEMY OF FAIRMOUNT      

NEWSLETTER 
January 2023 

                                  Upcoming Events: 

January 6th-  Dress Like A 

Rainbow Day 

January 11th- Superhero 

Day 

January 20th-  Dress Like A 

Penguin Day 

January 25th- Opposite Day 

January 27th- Winter 

Carnival 4:00pm-6:00PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Time is Now For New Beginnings! 

The new year represents a time for a clean slate and a 
new beginning, where we can put any worries behind us 
and move forward to a brighter tomorrow. We know that 
2023 is going to be a great year for everyone here at 
Chesterbrook Academy! We look forward to another 
happy and healthy year of learning and play. 

On behalf of our entire team, we would like to thank 
everyone for their generosity last month. We truly 
appreciate the gifts and cards we received. It was truly 
appreciated by everyone. 

Winter is now here. Please take a moment to check your 
child’s cubby and assure they have appropriate extra 
clothing in their cubbies. We recommend at least two 
changes of clothing(including underwear and socks). 

2023 is going to be a great year for us here at 
Chesterbrook Academy of Fairmount! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


